

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ Tel: 020 8692 4351

E-Mail: info@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk Web: www.deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk



Friday 10th March 2017

Dear Parent / Carer

Deptford Park will be celebrating British Science Week, starting on Monday 13th March to Friday 17th March. This celebration of science learning and fun will include plenty of interactive activities at school for the children to take part in, alongside competitions.

During our celebration of science, there will be activities outside of school that you may find of interest. A good website for finding out more information is:

http://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/Science-Museum/Whats-On

The following links are science-based websites which have ideas for fun and easy experiments which can be done at home:

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/plan-your-activities/activity-packs/

(You can download your very own age appropriate pack of experiments to do at home).

http://www.rigb.org/families/experimental

The science week calendar:

Monday 13th to Friday 17th March - standalone lessons which relate to the topic of change, and encourage the children to explore and investigate everything from dancing slime balls to creating rainbows.

Wednesday 15th March - last day for any entries to the poster competition to be handed in. The topic is change and there will be prizes for the best entries.

The children will also get to take part in special science based workshops and assemblies throughout the week. We hope you have lots of fun too!

Ben Watts & John Saunders Science Subject Leaders

Head Teacher: Ken Johnson Deputy Head: Leona Baffour

